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Mz. Roger Townsend

% Matador Petroleum Company
41S W. Wall, Suite 1101
Midland, TX 797C1

Dear Mr. Townsend:

This letter is in regard to your proposed Julia "30" Fed Comm #1 well (NMOCD
Case #10853), currently staked at a point 660' FNL and 660' FEL, Section 30,
T. 15 8., T. 28 E., Chaves County, N.M.P.M., NM. As discussed in various
conversations, both onsita and by telephone, belwewn Mr. Frank Burke and
yourself representing Matador Petroleum, and John Crane of £2is office, there
iz a sink hole or potential surface expression of a subsurface cave system at
the southeasgt corner ¢f your currently staked well locazion. Due &3 *he
existence of this sink hole in close preoximity to the current location of your
proposed well and the potential for this sink hele tc be imvolved in a ground
water recharge system known $0 occur immediately tc the scuth of zhis
location, vhe RLM is neredy ceguesting That the well be relzcated.

We Zes. that a meve cf no iess than 200 feet to the west of the present
iccation willi be sufficient tc mitigate the patential fcr impact to the ground

water recharge system tigt could have resulted from drilling =he well at its
¢current location.

We apologize Zor any iLnconvanisnne Tha< <his selocation may cause ax tais
point in time, but feel that it ig necessary “o prevent potential degradation
of the environment that may 0Taercwise occus. Thank vou very much for youxz
cocperation.

Sincerely,
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saundra L. Allen
Area Manager

N. Guadalupe, 3Sante Fa, NM
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cc: Tom Kellanina,

BEFORE EXAMINER STOGNER

Cil Conservetisn Civision




